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our class for Bible study. Every member of the class has
voluntarily testified again and again to the great benefit derived

from the course. Each has obtained a deeper insight into the

precious truths of God's holy Word, and has thereby been>

rendered a more efficient Christian worker.

During the early part of the course, when dear Tom's health

permitted, he was always recognized as our leader, because pre-

eminently qualified by the gifts and graces of the Spirit ; and as

long as life lasts we will have reason to remember with devout

gratitude those blessed seasons spent together around the open

Word, as we sang the sweet songs of Zion, and blended our

heartfelt prayers together in a common purpose, that God would

give us grace and strength to do His blessed will.

Death has promoted our beloved leader nearer to the throne,

but he is no less our leader still. He has shown us both how to-

live, by the grace of God, a useful Christian life, and how with

joy to lay down the weapons of this earthly warfare to receive the

crown of life, which the Lord the righteous Judge shall give at

that day to all those who love His appearing.

Yours, in Christian sympathy.

On behalf of the class,

Frank M. Foster.

Joe Ruddy.
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From the Y. M. C. A., Brantford.

At a meeting of the Board of the Young Men's Christian-

Association of Brantford, held September i8th, 1894, '* was moved
and carried unanimously that this Association deeply deplores the

loss it has sustained in the removal by death of one of its most

devoted and useful members. Brother Thomas M. Harris, for

several years a member of the Board of Directors. Although a

young man. Brother Harris had grown rapidly in grace, and had

developed a Christian character of a breadth and solidity unusual

even in Christians of maturer years and riper experience ; and his-

counsels upon matters affecting the welfare of the Association were

words of wisdom and prudence.
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